
 
 
 

NOTICE AND AGENDA 
FOR THE REGULAR MEETING 

OF THE MOORE URBAN RENEWAL AUTHORITY 
APRIL 14, 2025 – 6:30 P.M. 

301 N. BROADWAY 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Moore Urban Renewal Authority meeting scheduled for 
April 14, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. has been cancelled due to the lack of a quorum. 
 
 
 

MEETING CANCELLED 
 
 
 
POSTED THIS 14TH DAY OF APRIL 2025 AT 3:30 P.M. ON THE BULLETIN BOARD OF 
CITY HALL, LOCATED AT 301 NORTH BROADWAY, MOORE, OKLAHOMA. NAME OF 
PERSON POSTING THIS NOTICE. 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________ 
RHONDA BAXTER, EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT 
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